INNES ROAD/RUTLAND STREET INTERSECTION — SUBMISSIONS TO NROSS

The Board received a summary report containing feedback from the NROSS submissions relating to
the Innes/Rutland intersection.

The Board considers that the focus for this intersection is one of safety rather than traffic flows/speeds.

The Board decided:

1. That the community’s views be sought on the proposal to install traffic signals at the Innes
Road/Rutland Street intersection and the associated kerb and dish channel replacement work
on the north side of Innes Road between Rutland Street and Cranford Street.

2. That consultation include a public meeting in the area for information purposes, and a
guestionnaire on the proposal delivered to every household in the area. The area boundaries to
be Westminster Street/St Albans Street to Paparoa Street, and Cranford Street to Browns Road.

The No Way Highway and Cranford Street Action Groups and schools are also to be involved in this
meeting.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


